
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
In accordance with MACOM’s Product/Process Change Notification policy, the purpose of this 
PCN is to notify customers that products sold through our RF Power Business Unit will have a 
change in marking format. This is to facilitate the harmonization of the marking of the (former) 
Wolfspeed RF Power and legacy MACOM products. This transition will occur effective August 
1st, 2024, on new assemblies. However, given MACOM’s finished goods stock positions across 
many different products, it is likely that end customers will continue to also receive products with 
the previous marking format for some period of time.   
 
In order to provide some guidance on the format change, please note some examples below of 
the changes proposed: 
 
For MACOM legacy products:  
 
MACOM logo outline instead of filled. 
 
Some pictorial examples below: 
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For Wolfspeed RF legacy products: 
 
a) MACOM logo instead of Wolfspeed 
b) Includes version number in product name (if needed) 
c) 3rd row has information in different order. 
d) Production site is two letters instead of one. 
e) Assembly lot ID is four characters instead of three. 

 
Some pictorial examples below:  
 

 
 
 

 
 
 



   

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

Please  contact  your  local  sales  representative  or  MACOM  sales  manager  if  you  have  any
questions or require additional information.


